MHRA asks patients to report without
delay any safety problem with their
continuous glucose monitor or insulin

pump

The Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency (MHRA) is asking
patients who use a continuous glucose monitor (CGM) or insulin pump to report
any safety problem with their device through the MHRA Yellow Card scheme ..
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